
Abridged  Pause  Recordings
2012 news update
New website, new releases

Welcome to the new Abridged Pause Recordings website! This is
the  second  version  of  the  website,  once
again brilliantly designed by Jeremy Roux. This new version
features  high  resolution  pictures  of  all  the  bands  and
releases,  and  updated  information  and  integration  of  our
releases into the website (thanks to Bandcamp).

We have 2 new releases coming in March 2012, and we think they
are the best offerings by each band yet!

First of all the Kailash album: “Past Changing Fast: Faster
Ahead”, which is their second album, completely remixed and
remastered to an almost brand new sound. This also features
brand new artwork.

The second release coming is the fourth Vision Éternel EP.
This release is truly an emotional accomplishment, and will
feature  guest  appearances  by  some  of  the  best  musicians
currently around in the scene. Some of them have previously on
Abridged Pause Recordings. This could possibly be the last
Vision Éternel album ever… but lets all hope that more will
come following this!

You can hear a preview song from each of the releases in the
player in the website footer. Official release news will be
announced very shortly!
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